Town of Hancock, Maine

MINUTES OF JANUARY 14, 2025 PLANNING BOARD SITE VISIT TO
MacQUINN QUARRY (JOY ROAD)

Board Members: Doug Kimmel, Ken Emerson, Scott Dyer, Deb Foster, Meredith
Akerstein; CEO Kevin Brodie

Representing MacQuinn: Stephen Salsbury, Mike Bunker
Doug Kimmel called the meeting at 4:00.

Steve Salsbury conducted the group to the site of Q-1V, where excavation has been
permitted and is nearing completion, and adjacent Q-V, where MacQuinn is
seeking permission to excavate next. He showed where the proposed excavation
would extend, and pointed out a bushy area where reclamation is underway, a pile
of preserved topsoil, and another of stockpiled rubble. He also described how
MacQuinn notifies the public and nearby residents of imminent blasting, and
records and reports the noise and vibrations it creates,

The meeting concluded at 4:15.



